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Moyston Primary School aims to develop in our students a purpose of belonging and an understanding of the               

importance of taking responsibility for their own learning. This is to take place in a caring learning environment that 

engages students to work towards achieving their personal best in an atmosphere of mutual respect and                         

cooperation, and assisting them to become valued members of the community.  

Principal Anthony Cain 

03 53542537 

0407 285 695 

moyston.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

www.moystonps.vic.edu.au 

www.facebook.com/moystonprimaryschool 

BMX FINALS NEXT WEEK! 

After another successful BMX season, our students are gearing up 
for their last race of the year in Bendigo next Friday! Students took                      
advantage of the beautiful sunshine today to get in some extra BMX 
practise! 

COMMUNITY DINNER                         
TOMORROW NIGHT,  

FRIDAY 7TH OCTOBER 6PM. 
CLUSTER DAY TUESDAY                  

11TH OCTOBER 
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BMX FINAL 
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MARC 
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TERM 4 DATES… 

28th October      Cluster Day Maroona 
31st October     Curriculum Day 
1st November     Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 
3rd November     Archibald Exhibition in Ballarat 
1st—9th November   Somer’s Camp 
14th—17th       Urban Camp Grade 3-6 
16th November    Prep, 1, 2 Sleepover 
25th November    Cluster Day Moyston 
5th, 7th and 9th December  Cold Water Swimming Program 
15th December    End of year performance 
16th December    Parent Open Day 
19th December    Geelong Adventure Park 



STAFF CHANGES DURING TERM 4 

Recently Pomonal Primary School, due to circumstances beyond their 
control, has been left without a Principal to lead their school. 

During Term 4 2016, the Department of Education have asked Anthony  
to lead both Moyston and Pomonal Primary Schools. 

Anthony has discussed the process with staff and School Council and                  
has been working closely with his Senior advisors to ensure a plan that 

will be effective for both schools. 
Anthony will be spending time at both Moyston and Pomonal and as      
usual, he will be available to be contacted anytime time should you                

need to. 
When Anthony isn’t at Moyston, Natalie Dowsett will be your first point 

for call if assistance is needed immediately.  
______________________________________________________ 
Kendra will be dropping back to a 4 day working week as of Term 4. 

When Kendra isn’t at school on Fridays, Anthony will be teaching the                  
Senior students and Natalie will be teaching in the Junior room. 

_______________________________________________________ 
 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

Our next School Council meeting will be held next 

Tuesday 11th October at 6pm. 

Agenda and previous minutes have been emailed 

to councillors. 



 

If you are able to 

help at our next 

Community Dinner                  

tomorrow night, 

please see Tyson. 

CLUSTER DAY ON TUESDAY 

Next Tuesday 11th October, our students will be travelling to             

Buangor Primary School for a special Melbourne Cup Cluster Day. 

The Emirates Melbourne Cup tour will be visiting Buangor with 

lots of activities for the children, including a chance to see the 

Melbourne Cup! 

Students are asked to please wear FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM. 

A hot dog lunch is available for $1.00 each (forms have been sent 

home) or students can bring their own lunch. 



 

BMX FINAL 

Next Friday 14th October is the VSCC BMX Finals in Bendigo. 

Bendigo BMX Club 
Albert Roy Reserve 

Victoria Street 
Eaglehawk, Vic 3556 

 
Our students (and their families) have put in an outstanding amount of 

effort this year making it another very successful BMX season for 
Moyston Primary School! 

 
As always, the school will be open of Friday for those students not 

attending BMX. 
 

Anthony is hoping to arrange for the school to have access to the                         
Bendigo BMX track on Thursday for some practise. 

 
For those staying in Bendigo, we are also planning to go out as a school 

group for tea on Thursday night at 6pm, further details will be made 
available next week. 

 



 

TRANSPORT 

This term the theme in the Junior room is 

learning about Transport.                                                                                 

The children have been busy sorting transport 

books into Fiction and Nonfiction. 

Students made a human 

graph to vote for their               

favourite type of book! 



 

 

 

Students had lots of fun with Barb in the Art room today, getting a 
start on their Archibald portraits 

We are very excited to                     
welcome Barb Venn to the 

school. 
Barb is currently teaching 

the Arts curriculum at                       
Pomonal and Marion                         

College, and is now running 
our program at Moyston PS. 



 

 MATHS 

During Maths                 

today, the senior 

students                     

measured all of       

the angles in                  

their names                      

using protractors. 

They then spent 

some time playing                        

‘I Have, Who Has’ 

measurement 

game. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Junior room finished of their fairy-tale theme last term with a 

jellybean guessing competition! 





  

 

BOOK CLUB 

Issue 7 of Scholastic Book Club was sent home to families this 

week. 

Any orders need to be placed via the LOOP app or returned to the 

office by Tuesday 11th October. 

 <——-    Check out the Bonus Book Bonanza this issue! 



MOYSTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

1349 Ararat-Halls Gap Road 

Moyston, Victoria 3377 

 

Ph: (03) 5354 2537 

www.moystonps.vic.edu.au 

MOYSTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 
OFFICIAL ACCOUNT 

BSB 063 500 
ACCOUNT NUMBER 1004 3733 

 

Please use your FAMILY name as a                        
reference if you are making a payment.                                                                                                        
School families can transfer money for 
fees, uniforms, camps etc. at anytime. 


